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	Summary of Impacts

	· In principle financial support for a Canberra and Capital Region A-League Team, should a bid for such a team be successful, has positive impacts both socially and economically in the areas of access to social networks and community activities, and investment economic growth.
· If successful there will be an impact on the ACT Government Budget as it involves a level of expenditure over 2019-2020 and out years pending negotiation on the length of any agreement.


Key to impacts: Red – negative, Blue - neutral and Green - Positive.
Social
	Access to social networks and community activities
	· Elite sporting teams are part of the social fabric of the ACT.  They engage the public and encourage the development of a community identity.  They also encourage the development of social networks and social engagements, through conversation, game attendance, or watching with others whether out or at home.  This community engagement with sport has other downstream benefits such as encouraging sport participation, resulting in improved health outcomes. The cultural diversity within the sport of football also highlights the potential of this proposal towards enhancing multicultural links within the community.


Economic
	ACT Government Budget
	· The submission seeks in-principle financial support to the development of an A-League team for Canberra up to $1.2 million in 2019-20, with the same amount increased by the consumer price index for the out years negotiated within any agreement.



	Investment and Economic Growth
	· A partnership with a Canberra and Capital Region A-League team will secure ongoing 
A-League content in Canberra, delivering commercial returns to GIO Stadium and providing broader economic benefits to the Territory through direct employment, community activities and visitation to Canberra.



Environmental
Nil

